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Dear Business Owner,
The goal of the New Mexico Collegiate Baseball League is to provide New Mexico collegiate baseball players a relatively inexpensive venue to play summer baseball without leaving New Mexico. Because of the high costs of summer collegiate leagues around the country, and due to the fact that baseball in New Mexico is becoming more and more competitive, it makes sense to keep many of those baseball players in the state and provide them a venue in which to stay competitive and sharpen their baseball skills by playing games during the summer.  

The summer of 2010 will be the inaugural season of the NM Collegiate Baseball League and our hope is to grow the league from the ground up, become a highly regarded summer league, and provide more opportunities for New Mexico players to continue their baseball dreams.  We’re trying to raise money to help cover the costs of uniforms, and field maintenance. We also need to cover umpires’ fees and travel expenses (transportation, lodging, etc.) for road trips throughout the region.  

It’s an exciting and challenging time for us, as the New Mexico Collegiate Baseball League is a brand new organization. This summer, the NMCBL will begin play with squads made up of the best players from collegiate teams throughout the Land of Enchantment.  Unfortunately, no matter how well we play, covering all of our startup expenses is one game we can’t win on our own. That’s because as an independent baseball league, we have no school or community budget to tap into. We have to operate solely on fees we pay combined with donations from generous supporters like you.
All donations are tax deductible and we will be happy to note the amount of your donation and sign and return this letter for your tax records. 
Thank you in advance for your consideration.  We appreciate any assistance you may be willing to offer whether it is money, equipment, gift cards, or in kind donations.  If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me at any time.
Hector Martinez Jr. /Commissioner
New Mexico Collegiate Baseball League
PO BOX 14282
Albuquerque, NM 87191

(505)463-2942

www.nmcbl.org
nmcblinfo@gmail.com

Sponsorship Programs
GRANDSTAND SIGNS

These 3' by 5' panels brighten the grandstand area, offering fans up close exposure of your logo and message in the highest traffic area in the ballpark. 

RATE

3' by 5':   $200.00 including sign production expense

 UNIFORM SPONSORS

This is one of the most effective ways for continuous name recognition. This sponsorship reaches out beyond the state of New Mexico. 

RATE

Back Shoulder Location; $500.00

OFFICIAL GAME PROGRAM

The official game program is an attractive publication sold at every game. It features player profiles, action photos, as well as team and local baseball history and statistics. The program offers cost-effective visibility with a readership of thousands statewide plus, our advertising dollars will work well beyond the ballpark, as these programs become treasured collectibles.

___ $25.00 business cards ad on printed summer program. (Please mail business card with this letter)

___ $50.00 half page ad on printed summer program

___ $100.00 full page ad on printed summer program

$Donation_______________________ Business __________________________
Please mail check made out to: NMCBL   and a copy of this letter to: 

NMCBL
PO BOX 14282
Albuquerque, NM 87191
